
GP Fair Processing Notice 
Our aim is to ensure your personal information is kept safe, and used appropriately for your 
care. 

As part of the Data Protection Act, organisations have a duty to inform you about how your 
information is used and stored within health and social care.  

This is called a Fair Processing Notice. 

 

You can find our Fair Processing Notice here: 

GP FPN – Vauxhall Surgery 
 

You can find NHS Lambeth CCG Fair Processing Notice here: 

NHS Lambeth FPN 
 
 
There is also a Lambeth FPN Patient Leaflet  
 
For more information, see the Lambeth CCG website 
	


